
Ambassador Asazuma received Courtesy Visit from New Japan Overseas 

Cooperation Volunteers (JOCV) (15 April 2025) 

 

On 15 April 2025, Ambassador Asazuma received a courtesy visit from four new 

members of the Japan Overseas Cooperation Volunteers (JOCV). The volunteers will 

be working in Namibian for a period of two years in the areas of Education and 

Regional/Local Authorities. Ambassador Asazuma welcomed them to Namibia and offered 

them words of encouragement. 

 

（From Left）Ms. Mizuki Kuroiwa, Ms. Nanami Kumazawa, Ambassador Asazuma, Mr. 

Hoshino (JICA Resident Representative), Ms. Minami Hoshino, Ms. Mizuki Dazai 


